
1st WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

USF INTERNAL MEDICINE & PEDIATRIC DIVISIONS OF ALLERGY AND IMMUNOLOGY 
 
 
This will be the first weekly newsletter from both the USF Internal Medicine and Pediatric 
Divisions of Allergy and Immunology.     Ms. Geeta Gehi will  be in charge of this project.  She 
will coordinate this initiative with Dr. Jolan Walter, Chief of the USF Pediatric Division.    
 
Mr. Earle Trott, a retired Army United States Lieutenant  Colonel, is now the Internal 
Medicine Division's administrative assistant and has brought it into the 21st  century via 
electronic media, just in time for Covid-19.    Ms. Peggy Hales and Ms. Geeta Gehi are semi-
retired, each working part-time for the Internal Medicine Division.      
 
The goals of the Divisions’ Newsletter are two-fold: 
 

1) To keep you up to date about activities of the the Divisions' staff and faculty,  i.e., 
patient care, teaching and research 
 

2)  To secure information from each of you about what you are doing, both personal and 
professional.   So, please send information you would like to share with other students, 
graduates and members of the Divisions.    

 
Please review the attached 2019 Internal Medicine Division's Annual Report.    It is 
dedicated to Ms. Peggy Hales, Ms. Geeta Gehi, and Ms. Rebecca Muncey, who served the 
Internal Medicine Division for 37, 25, and 15 years, respectively.    The faculty thank them 
for their wonderful service over the years; hopefully we can honor them at one of our 
future AAAAI alumni meetings.     Without their help and assistance, none of what we 
have accomplished would have been possible.       
 
Best to everyone.   
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